
GREAT SOUTHEAST POLLINATOR CENSUS 
Aug. 23-24 
Residents across Georgia, South Carolina, North Carolina, and Florida will be counting all of the 
pollinators that they can find in their environment. Learn more about the different types of 
pollinators and how you can join in the count at https://GSePC.org.  
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